TIER [l MUSKOX APPLICATIONS

November 1st - December 16th

Point Hope

z Open only to Alaska
residents.

No application

fees required.

7" ADF&G staff are
available to answer

questions and help with

the application process.

Hunters interested in participating in Unit 22 and 23 Tier Il Muskox Hunts during regulatory
year 2025 must submit a Tier Il Subsistence Hunting Permit Application to be eligible to
receive a permit.

Tier Il hunts are open to Alaska residents only, and are issued when there is not enough
game to fill all subsistence needs. Applicants answer questions concerning their
dependence on the game for their livelihood and availability of alternative resources.
Applications are scored based on responses to the questionnaire and permits are issued to
those with the highest scores.

Tier Il applications can be submitted online at adfg.alaska.gov beginning November 1 until
5:00 pm (AKST) on December 16, or with a paper application, submitted by mail, postmarked
by November 30. Remember, a separate application must be completed for each hunt being
applied for.

For more information scan the QR code below to view the 2025-2026 Alaska Subsistence
Permit Hunt Supplement or visit adfg.alaska.gov and search “Tier Il

For more information, or assistance,
call your nearest ADF&G office.
Kotzebue (907) 442-3420

Nome (907) 443-2271




